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HB 2656, the Safe Waters Act is Oregon's best opportunity to prepare for climate change and halt the 
unconscionable threat to our drinking water supplies. 
 
I urge you to move this bill into a work session so that additional information can be considered, 
including from the Department of Environmental Quality, so that the final contours of this bill can be 
developed.   
 
Elle Fineberg 
Williams, Oregon 
 


